Support For French Second Language Education in Alberta:

URGENT CALL TO ACTION

Official Languages in Education Protocol (OLEP)
Funding Formula Change and the Impact to French Second Language Programs

Alberta Education recently made changes to the OLEP Funding Formula for 2019/20 as
well as changes to the formula for the 2020/21 school year. This will negatively impact
French Immersion and French Second Language Programs (11.5% to 27% cuts in funds).
What is important to understand is that the total OLEP funding amount has not changed,
but how it is distributed has.

What can you do to show your support for French Immersion and French second
Language programs? Please take the time to fill out the form letter in the link below, add
your personal comments in the space provided and Canadian Parents for French (CPF)

Alberta will submit it to your MLA, the Premier and the Minister of Education on your
behalf .

CANADIAN THANKS FOR ADVOCATING FOR YOUR STUDENT(S)!
PARENTS

"Y1 ForFReNcH Click here to fill out the letter
ALBERTA

J’w S~ Jear

As a result of recent decisions made by the Government of Alberta, the University of
Alberta's Campus Saint-Jean is in jeopardy of losing 44% of it's course offerings.
CSJ is currently the only post-secondary French language institution west of Manitoba.
Another significant challenge to CSJ which impacts FSL students of all grades and in all
corners of the province, is that Campus Saint-Jean is the main source of Alberta's French-
speaking teachers and the only source of French-speaking education assistants.

For more information and to read the complete call to action:

Save Saint-Jean
#SauvonsSaintjean #SaveSaintjean ACFA



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XGD8ZS8
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XGD8ZS8
https://ab.cpf.ca/blog/whats-new/save-saint-jean/

